
From: Deirdre McGoldrick
To: Fred Logue; OCEI Appeals Shared Mailbox
Subject: RE: Request for Fee - RE: Email to Appellant re: review to OCEI - Case Number: OCE-136880-Q2N3W3
Date: Wednesday 29 March 2023 15:38:17

Dear Bernie,
 
Further to Dr. Logue’s email below, please note that the Commissioner is currently
considering Right to Know’s submission regarding deferral of appeal fees. Please do not
reject this appeal, or any other appeal that may be submitted by Right to Know on the
basis of unpaid fees, until such time as the Commissioner has decided a course of action in
this regard.
 
Many thanks,
 
Deirdre McGoldrick | Senior Investigator | Office of the Commissioner for Environmental
Information and Office of the Information Commissioner | 6

 |(  | * deirdre.mcgoldrick  | Website: www.ocei.ie Follow us on

Twitter: @OICIreland

 
 
 

From: Fred Logue  
Sent: Wednesday 29 March 2023 12:59
To: OCEI Appeals Shared Mailbox < >
Cc: Deirdre McGoldrick 
Subject: RE: Request for Fee - RE: Email to Appellant re: review to OCEI - Case Number: OCE-
136880-Q2N3W3
 
Dear Bernie
 
Due to the high costs of appeals I have written to your office asking it to defer charging the appal
fee. I have copied Ms McGoldrick, and would ask you not to reject my appeal while the request
for deferral is outstanding, and indeed in order to progress matters I wish to make the usual
submission in the mean time.
Fred
 

From: OCEI Appeals Shared Mailbox < > 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 12:22 PM
To: Fred Logue < >
Subject: Request for Fee - RE: Email to Appellant re: review to OCEI - Case Number: OCE-
136880-Q2N3W3
 
 
Our Reference: OCE-136880-Q2N3W3
AIE Body’s Reference: AIE-254
 




